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Dear 
 
I am pleased to be able to tell you that your proposal for a TDA under ACP-2020-105 has today
been approved by the CAA.
 
This approval is subject to the following conditions.  Please note that Conditions 1, 2 and 4 must
be satisfied before the first NOTAM request is raised.
 

1. The Operational Safety Case for this activity must be signed off before any NOTAMs are
raised to activate the TDA.

2. The full range of stakeholder groups must be informed of the CAA’s regulatory decision,
provided with confirmation of when the decision will be implemented and be made fully
aware of the contents of any related Temporary Operating Instructions as required, and
specifically the actions to take should access to the TDA be required.

3. While the temporary change is in operation, the sponsor must undertake regular
engagement with stakeholders.

4. The sponsor must record all approvals and denials to enter the TDA complex while it is
active.

5. Prior to activation of the TDA, the ATS Inspector for Sumburgh Radar must have received
and be satisfied with the TOI’s for the ATC in support of the operations are acceptable
including the provision of DACs within the TDA.

6. The sponsor shall submit all NOTAM requests for TDA activation to the CAA Airspace
Regulation (Utilisation) team not later than 10:00 on the Friday of the week before they
apply.

7. Should the sponsor satisfy themselves that they completed all the necessary survey flights
before the end of the 90 TDA applicability period, they are to withdraw the AIC for the TDA
immediately.

 
Kind Regards
 

 

Airspace, ATM & Aerodromes
Civil Aviation Authority

Follow us on Twitter: @UK_CAA
 
Please consider the environment. Think before printing this email.

 
Due to the Covid-19 outbreak and in line with Government guidance, our staff are working from home and our



offices are not currently open to walk-in visitors.  
   
You can help us through this unprecedented time by not communicating with us via traditional post as far as
possible. Instead, please email us and do not contact us by post until further notice. If you send any documents
by post rather than by email, please also send copies of the relevant documents by email at the same time. 
   
Note that all documents should be sent to us electronically. 

Please see our  guidance relating to COVID-19 for more information.
 
 
 




